
The Cash In The Plate For Today Goes To Magnolia United Methodist Church & Vestal United Methodist Church. 
Magnolia Avenue United Methodist Church and Vestal United Methodist Church have set up temporary warming shelters to assist those

people experiencing homelessness in this extraordinary cold weather. Both churches are at overflow. They are in need of cots/mats,
blankets, pillows, paper towels, paper plates, and cups if you can safely deliver them. And of course, your monetary donations through

our Cash In The Plate this week will assist in providing a safe, warm environment to those in need.

Donations can be made by sending a check to Good Sam, specifying “Methodist Churches“ in the memo line, 
or through Good Sam’s online giving portal by scanning the QR code at right.

Last week’s offering of $919.00 has been designated to go to The Volunteer Ministry Center. 

RISE AGAINST HUNGER MEAL PACKING EVENT 
Our next Rise Against Hunger food packing event will take place on Sunday, February 11 at 11:45 am
(after the 10.30 am service) in Henslee Hall. Childcare in the nursery downstairs will be provided.
Please let Erin Keck know (erin@goodsamknox.org) if you will be needing/using the nursery for this
event. PLEASE NOTE: We’ll need about five able bodied persons to help unload Rise Against
Hunger’s truck and set up Henslee Hall at 10:30 am (during the late service) and reload the truck
afterwards. Please text Georgette Suggs at 865-776-3994 and let her know if you can help. You may
also contact the church office at office@goodsamknox.org. 
_________________

MT. LECONTE HIKE SET FOR JUNE! 
The 2024 Mt. LeConte Hike is set for June 15-16. We’ll be joined by Bishop Brian Cole for sunrise
services before our hike back down on Sunday. If you are interested in joining us, please contact
Katherine Medlock at kgmedlock@gmail.com. Reservations will be first come, first served and your
spot will be reserved when you’ve made the payment. The cost is $175 for adults and $125 for children.
Please make checks payable to Good Sam. The cutoff for reservations is April 30.
___________________

WELCOME TO EVERYONE WORSHIPING WITH US TODAY
_______________

THE ANNUAL FABULOUS CHILI COOKOFF!
It’s back! The famous Annual Chili Cook-off is set for NEXT Sunday, January 28. We need folks to
sign up to make chili, judge chili, and we need folks to bring items to serve with the chili. Look for the
signup sheets in Henslee Hall this Sunday! Prizes will be awarded in a few different categories to be
determined by the judges. Judging is at 5:30 PM – Supper is at 6:00 PM.  We will also be celebrating the
wrap-up of our Capital Campaign; as Good Samaritans, we have much to celebrate and that’s just what we
intend to do! 
_________________

SHROVE TUESDAY SILENT AUCTION, SUPPER & OTHER ACTIVITIES 
Easter is early this year, which means Ash Wednesday and in turn, Shrove Tuesday are early too! But
plans are underway for the annual Silent Auction - which will, once again, take place online. On the
evening of February 13 (Shrove Tuesday) we’ll share a meal together in Henslee Hall. A few other
activities are also planned for the evening. Look for more information next week...but MARK YOUR
CALENDARS NOW and plan to be there! 
___________________

The Calendar For The Week Of January 21 

Today At Good Samaritan  

Welcome to Good Samaritan
January 21, 2024
The 3rd Sunday After The Epiphany

WE WELCOME ALL GUESTS TO GOOD SAMARITAN. Please take a moment to fill out the pew card and
place it in the offering plate or give it to an usher. Activity packs are available for children. Following the service,
please pick up a newcomer’s information packet. Our ushers and greeters are happy to assist you!

WE HAVE ASSISTED LISTENING DEVICES FOR THOSE WHO HAVE TROUBLE HEARING THE
SERVICE. Please look for them in the narthex or ask one of the ushers for assistance. We have large print copies
of the Book of Common Prayer for those who need them (8:15 AM service).

CHILDREN'S CHAPEL - 10:30 am service (3 years - 4th grade): All children will begin church with their families
and then those 3 years to rising 4th grade may follow the Chapel Leader to Children's Chapel after the Gospel.
Children will then return to receive communion with their families.  

8:15 am
9:30 am
9:30 am
9:30 am
             

Holy Eucharist Rite I
Adult Choir
Formation & Sunday School for all
Adult Confirmation

10:30 am
11:45 am
11:45 am
4:00 pm

10:00 am - Holy Eucharist & Healing 
3:00 pm - Men’s Bible Study
5:45 pm - Women’s Bible Study

Tues., Jan. 23 
Tues., Jan. 23 
Tues., Jan. 23 

Announcements

Holy Eucharist Rite II - also live-streaming
Club 45
GS Social Lights Lunch - Outback on N. Peters Rd 
Prayer Shawl Ministry 

Wed., Jan. 24 
Wed., Jan.24 
Sat., Jan. 27 

9:30 am - Staff Meeting
7:00 pm - Adult Choir Rehearsal
4:00 pm - Worship Email Goes Out

YOUTH GROUP NEXT SUNDAY, JANUARY 28
Next Sunday, Jan. 28 from 11:45 am - 1pm, we’ll have a youth lunch and an ANNOUNCEMENT of the
mission trip location for 2024!! You do not want to miss the youth lunch that day! 
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mailto:office@goodsamknox.org
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The Rev. Mary Davis 
The Rev. Cal Calhoun
Owen Neisler, Lily Keck, Luke Heugle
Sharon White, Debbie Bell, 
Melanie Gillespie, Beverly Guiler
Anna Graham (camera), Adam Thrash (sound)
Anna Calhoun & Katherine Smithwick
Jan Travins
Mary Embler, Karen Sproles
Bronwyn Hogan
Karen Sproles, Terry Scarlett, Linda Alexiades
Mike & Lee Murdock
Heather Duncan
Christine Bell, Bill Wilson
Christine Bell, Taylor Bell
Sam Venable, Jason Bales

The Rev. Mary Davis
The Rev. Mary Davis
Beverly Guiler
Sharon White, Debbie Bell, 
Melanie Gillespie, Beverly Guiler
Bill Manning
Joe and Sharon Smaldino
Bruce Holt
Karen Sproles, Terry Scarlett
Linda Alexiades
Alice Towery
Mark Downing
Morgan Colonna
Karen Downing

Prayer List

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

The Staff at The Episcopal Church 
of the Good Samaritan

The Rev. Cal Calhoun, Rector
The Rev. Elizabeth Farr,  Associate Rector 

Fredrick Brabson, Director of Music and Liturgy
Sinead Love, Youth Minister

Jennifer Dunn, Director of Communications
Erin Keck, Christian Education Coordinator

Lisa Webb, Administrative Assistant
John Paul Boltik, Sexton

425 N. Cedar Bluff Rd., Knoxville, TN 37923

Website: www.goodsamknox.org

865.693.9591 - office@goodsamknox.org
...

Look for us on Social Media!
...

GROW IN FAITH. LIVE IN HOPE. SHARE GOD'S LOVE.

10:30 am        
   Celebrant & Preacher
   Assisting:
   Acolyte:   
   Altar Guild:
   
   Audio/Visual:
   Children's Chapel: 
   Coffee Team:
   EM:
   EV:
   Flower Guild:
   Greeter:
   Intercessor:         
   Lector:
   Oblation Bearers:
   Ushers: 

8:15 am        
   Celebrant:
   Preacher:  
   Acolyte:                  
   Altar Guild:

   Audio/Visual:
   Coffee Team:
   EM:
   Flower Guild:

   Intercessor:         
   Lector:
   Linen Guild:            
   Ushers:
                  

FOR OUR PARISHIONERS: 
Anne Bender, Gail Cox, Rev. Mary Davis, Lois Dearolf, Connie DeWitt, Dana & Dewell Downey, Doug

Embler, The Greeley Family, Marge Hudson, Patrick Hundley, Ellen LoCurto-Martinez, Don McConnell,
Kent Parish, Allan Philp, Marilyn Randall, Nancye Reeder, Alvin Richards, Tom Schlitt, Carol Smith,

Sharolyn Sprigg, Lo Starck, Denise & Roger Tibedo, Fred & Alice Wegmann, 
Michele Welsh, Don White

FOR RELATIVES OF PARISHIONERS
 

Margaret Arnold, Jerry Backus, Benny Brantley, Jimmy Campbell, Christine Edge, Mac & Becky Fulcher,
Landon Gillespie, David & Nancy Gray, Michael Hogan, Tim Hogan, Alyssa Kelly, Frankie Moyers, James

Neisler, June O’Flynn, Rebecca Petroskey, Laura Reynolds, Linda Saig, Gene Scarlett, Fran Scheidt, 
Daniel & Sarah Smithwick, Shelba Thomas, Jackson Tibedo, Jami Welden, Sarah Welsh

FOR FRIENDS OF PARISHIONERS
 

Brad Barnett, Richard Beeler, Paulette and Roger Chandler, Brenton Galbraith, Jim Harb, Liv, Marcia
League, Andy Locke, Janet Mills, Phil Persing, Geri Ravnum, Eileen Ruppel, Sylvia Smith, Meghan Yoder,

Carole Yust, Logan Zirzow
+

We pray for those in the military, especially for those who have been deployed. 
+

We also pray for those grieving the loss of job, of health, or a relationship.

Samuel Parker 
Michelle Searcy 

The Flowers on the Altar and the Aumbry Candle are given to the glory of God. 

Liz Parmalee 
Rebecca Stapleton 

Ann McClain 
Herb Gengler 

Caroline Crook
Charlie McQuilkin 

Altar Flowers & Aumbry Candle 

Today's Ministers    -   Vestry Person of the day -  Katherine Smithwick

Celebrations

2024 Vestry Members: Steve Campbell, Jr. Warden, Chris Foell, Eddie Hopps, Attie Lewis, Greg Phelps, Bill Power, Kristen Sanders,
Senior Warden, Ashlee Schoch, Bob Smithwick, Georgette Suggs, Adam Thrash, Grady Williams, Clerk of the Vestry - Karen Mann

Kathy Gray Stefan Owens 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Reinhold & Karen & Reinhold Mann
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